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I am writing to express my gratitude for your tireless efforts on behalf of
court funding issues during the 2009 Regular Legislative Session. The Florida
Bar’s steadfast support of legislation to ensure accountability and transparency in
the collection and allocation of court-generated revenue is greatly appreciated.
With a stable and sustainable funding source now in place, we can continue to
develop a truly unified state court system that ensures justice for all Floridiaps.

Again, thank you for your ongoing support of Florida’s justice system. Our

accomplishments could not have been achieved without your contributions,

Sincerely,

Peggy A. Quince
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